
 

York-Pavilion 

Shared Services Committee Meeting Minutes 

Meeting Date: March 18, 2013 

Meeting Location: Pavilion Central School 

 

Present: Sarah Noble-Moag, Joe Graves, Ken Ellison, Dan Murray, Marirose Ethington, Dave 

Sperino, Jeff Finch, Steve Beardsley 

1. Introductions of committee members were made. 

 

2. Topics discussed on February 13, 2013 were reviewed. 

 

3. Discussion ensued on committee’s purpose and vision.  Both districts looking to be proactive 

given the current state of political, fiscal, and demographic affairs.  A tentative mission 

statement was created: 

“To maximize scholastic and extracurricular opportunities through 

collaboration and sharing of district resources for the students of the 

Pavilion and York school districts, while being fiscally responsible to 

both communities.” 

 

4. Discussion on priority areas for potential sharing and other comments were shared.  Both 

districts to publicize the Shared Services Committee and meeting dates on their websites and 

newsletters, beginning in the next school year.  Plans need to be developed for how to roll 

this out to and elicit input from staff members. 

 

Plans for sharing of athletic teams need to include input and recommendations from both 

districts’ Athletic Directors.  Any sharing will be done in pairs (one sport at each district).  

Will look to springboard from youth recreation programs where students are already on 

combined teams.  No sharing of teams in the Fall of 2013.  Possible sharing in the Winter of 

2013 or Spring of 2014. 

 

Can look to share extracurricular clubs, field trips, guest lecturers, assemblies, and 

synchronous academic courses through distance learning.  Both superintendents will share 

calendars, course schedules, and extracurricular offerings to look for unique sharing 

opportunities.   

 

5. Next meeting scheduled for April 22, 2013, 6:00 P.M., at York 


